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 Hurrah, thanks to your support I 
am pleased to tell you that we 
now have a weekly, interpreted 
service at Holy Trinity Brompton.  
We have a team of wonderful 

interpreters who are going to help make this 
happen – but we need you as well.  
When? Every Sunday at 5pm 
Where? Holy Trinity Brompton, near South 
Kensington Station. 
What? A lively and informal service of worship 
and teaching, and sometimes Holy 
Communion. 
 
There will also be a BSL 
Connect group that meets 
on Tuesday every fortnight. 
This is a group where you 
can learn about what it 
means to be a Christian, grow in faith and learn 
what the Bible teaches us. The first meeting 
will be on 8th September starting at 6.30pm 
For more information about this please contact 
Esther Thomas estherrose3@gmail.com or 
SMS 07748168191 or contact the Chaplain.  
We look forward to seeing you there! 

St Edward the Confessor National 
Pilgrimage. 
Saturday 17th October from 9am 
This is an opportunity to visit Westminster 
Abbey with other pilgrims to experience the 
beauty and prayer space of the Abbey.  
 
This year some events will be interpreted in 
BSL including a guided prayer trail, prayers at 
the shrine of Edward the Confessor and the 
Festival Eucharist at 11.30am. Entry to the 
Abbey is free on this day. 
 
More 
information in 
the October 
newsletter.  
 

‘Thank God It’s Friday’ 
This group meets every month 
on the 3rd Friday at King’s 
Cross Methodist Church at 
7pm. Anyone who is involved with signing / 
interpreting in Christian settings is welcome to 
come and brush up their skills. All levels. 
Subjects in the past year have included 
psalms, signed hymns, epiphany, conference 
interpreting. A donation of £5 is requested to 
cover the cost of venue and tutors.  

What does the Bible say? 
September is a good time for new beginnings after the long summer break. 
From Friday 11th September there will be a regular meeting at 2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN (Archway 
station) to learn about the Bible and ask questions about church and Christianity. 
Starting at 7pm and finishing on time at 9pm.  This group is open to anyone who 
wants to learn about Christianity. This will be led in BSL. If you are interested in 
coming please contact the Chaplain.  

Did you know...Eucharist is a Greek word 
meaning ‘thanksgiving’. It is used instead of the 
word ‘Holy Communion’ to remind us we are 
saying ‘thank you’ to God when we share the 
bread and wine. 



 


